
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th September 2023 
 
Re:  Youth Impact Summit 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that on Wednesday 20th September 2023 we will be taking the 6th Form 
to attend the Youth Impact Summit at the Villa Marina. This will give students the opportunity to 
listen to inspirational leaders from across the island, and hear how local business people have 
encountered challenges along their route to success. Students will also hear about the importance 
of human values in the future of work, and reflect on the skills that they will need as they move 
towards employment themselves.  
 
Transport and lunch are provided, with the buses leaving Ramsey Grammar School after registration 
and returning by the end of the school day.  
 
We believe this will be a valuable day for all students, as we help to prepare them for their future 
life in employment. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Ben Eyres  
Deputy Headteacher 
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